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CITY OF SAN ANTONIO 

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
Interdepartmental Correspondence Sheet 

TO: Mayor and Members of the Citv Council 

landa L. Ledesma, Acting City Clerk 

COPIES : Terry M. Brechtel, City Manager; Management Team; File 

SUBJECT: Ordinance to accept resignation of Municipal Court Judge David J. Rodriguez 

DATE: February 28,2003 

SUMMARY AND RECOMMENDATION 

This Ordinance shall be placed on the City Council agenda of March 6, 2003 to accept the 
resignation of part-time Municipal Court Judge David J. Rodriguez who submitted his letter of 
resignation effective March 1, 2003 (Letter attached), and declare a vacancy. Staff recommends 
approval of this Ordin 

BACKGROUND 

Judge David J. Rodr 

rice. 

guez was originally appointed as part-time Municipal Court Judge on 
January 6, 2000 and reappointed on August 16, 2001 for a term to expire on August 3 1, 2003. 
Due to the need to replace Judge Rodriguez as quickly as possible in order to maintain the 
efficient operation of the Municipal Court, an emergency will be declared to have the ordinance 
to take effect immediately upon the affirmative vote of eight (8) members of the City Council. 
Staff shall be directed to take all steps necessary to fill this vacancy at the earliest possible date. 

The term of appointee to replace Mr. Rodriguez shall be for the unexpired term which runs 
through August 3 1,2003. 

COORDINATION 

This Ordinance was coordinated through Council Committee on Governance, City Clerk’s 
Office, City Manager’s Office, City Attorney’s Office, Human Resources and Municipal Court. 

Yolanda L. Ledesma 
Acting City Clerk 
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Council Members: 

ion f?om the. p@ioa of Municipal Court -.4..- . . --_..,__ .I ..-,_.. ,. ,c.-e.r J&e 
I have zikce+d fidl %imi ‘eihpio@xznt-out Ott 

for allowing me to serve the city of San Antonio and its 
citizens for over three years. I highly value the time I spent working with City and Bexar 
County law en&-cement officials, the District Attorney’s office, and the other City 
employees. I e@baliy want to thank the professional and friendly st&at the 
Magistrate Office. Each shift performs thorough high quality work. T@y are excellent 
representatives of our city. 

sincerely, 

Judge Da& 


